
Feminism and Poetry
Pat Johnson will host, "Finding Her Voice(s): The
Development of a Working Class Feminist Vision in
Ethel Camie's Poetry." Camie was an early 20th cen-
tury British writer. Event will be held Mar 2 in the
Gallery Lounge with refreshments served from
12:30-1:50 p.m.

Apparitions of Women
Rebecca Della Carpini's art installation entitled
"Apparitions of Women," debuts next week in the
Gallery Lounge. The installation focuses on increas-
ing people's awareness of violence against women.
Its format is mixed media and it involves some inter-
active exhibits. There will be an artist's reception
and general discussion of the piece on Wed, Mar 3,
from 5-7 p.m. in the Gallery Lounge. Come to see
and discuss this provocative exhibit. Refreshments
will be served!

SGA elections

College Republicans
The College Republicans will be
meeting at 5 p.m. on Tue Mar 2 in
W- 207. Free food will be provided
followed by a guest speaker.

Spring 2004Library Workshops for Faculty, Students, and Staff

Mar 1 at5:15 pm. Engineering Library Resources
Mar 2at 12:15 pm.Resources in Public Affairs
Mar 3 at5:15 pm. Resources in Public Affairs
Mar 4at 5:15 pm. Resources in Humanities

Women’sRights andthe Men Who Helped Them

Women’s Rights and the Men Who Helped Them. Hear centuries of suffragists as performed by
noted actress Kitty Jones in herhigh energy,one-woman show. Olmsted Auditorium March 3,

noon to 1 pm.

ALLARM: Radical Concepts/RealResults

Radical Concepts/Real Results -ALLARM, the Alliance forAquatic Resource Monitoring,a col-
lege-community partnership at Dickinson College establishes cooperative efforts among scientists,
managers,policy makers and the public and thereby empowers groups with tools to invoke envi-

ronmental change in their communities. The March presentation from 6 to 7 pm. focuses on three
watershed partners, and how they fit into a modelofcommunity-based participatory research.

Sponsored by the Community Psychology & Social Change Program, BSED, PSH. Event will be
held in the Gallery Lounge ofthe Olmsted buildingwith refreshments served at 5:30 pm..

Makingthe Transitionfrom College to Career

Thesth Annual CareerForum is set forWed, Mar 24from 5 - 6 pm. in the Gallery Lounge.The
topic will be: "Making the Transition from College to Career." Four alumni panelists will giveyou
theirprofessional andpersonal insights to helpyou make asuccessful transition, whetheryou are
returning to the workforce, or startingyour first full-time job.They work for diverse employers

including amajor accounting firm, anengineering company, a publisher, and a service/retail firm.
Come heartheir strategies and tips (and perhaps to share some ofyour own experiencesofbeing

new on a job),

,#• alendar
imes@psu.edu

publication.

Election packets are available in the
Student Activities Office (E-131) for
the upcoming Student Government
Association elections which will be
held on Mar 30,31 and Apr 1.
Positions are available for senior
senators and sophomores.

Capital Christian Fellowship
Capital Christian Fellowship meets
every Thursday at 12:30 p.m. in
Olmsted W-138. Please join us for a
time of prayer, Bible study, and wor-
ship!

Photography Club
Interested in photography? We will
be planning upcoming events,
including field trips to exhibitions
and galleries, presentations from
guest photos, and demonstration of
black and white photography tech-
niques. E-mail questions to Dr. Sam
Winch at spwlO@psu.edu.

Tarnhelm
Help us put together our Retro issue:
The best of 25 years of Tamhelm!
Our first issue will be on the web!
Meetings are Mondays at 3:15 and
Wednesdays at 3:30 in E-125. For
more information contact editor,
Rachel Shepherd at rbsls3@psu.edu

I can hear music - sweet, sweet
music

Latin Dance every Wednesday from 6-8
p.m. Program will be held in the CUB.

Everyone is welcome to attend this free pro-

Guitar Jam andLearning Session

Join us every Wednesday at 5 p.m. in W-
-138. Anyone who has a guitar regardless of

their skill is welcome. Come willing to
share what you know and to have fun! This

club is what we make of it so come and
make it your own! Contact Katie at

kmm34l@psu.edu with questions. This
weekly event is sponsored by CCF.

Bowl for Kids Sake

The PSH Psychology Club is participating
in Bowl for Kids Sake run by Big Brothers,

Big Sisters for their community service
event. Bowl for Kids Sake will take place

at 12:30 p.m. on March 14 at the ABC
NorthLanes in Harrisburg. The Club has
divided into four teams who are seeking
sponsors to donate to this worthy cause.

Each person in the club needs to raise $75
to make this service project successful. If

there are any questionsregarding this event
please contact any member of the

Psychology Club or the president Rob at
rlg2l4@psu.edu.


